
‘Peace One Day’ to be shown
at Unity at the Lake
Unity at the Lake invites all interested movie-goers to a
special showing of “Peace One Day” on Sept. 28 at 7pm.

This  documentary  poses  the  question,  “Can  one  individual
really make a difference?” For filmmaker Jeremy Gilley the
answer is a resounding yes. After five years, he persuaded the
United Nations – and the world – to officially sanction a
global ceasefire day.

Donation will be gratefully accepted. For more info, call
(530) 544.2266.

Unity is at 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.
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